
 

Heading The UK Food Standards Agency (FSA) – A notice regarding a recall 

of Juice Forsyth in the UK by Brew York because of risk of cans 

exploding as a result of over carbonation. 

The 
incident 

The UK FSA issued a notice regarding a recall of Juice Forsyth in 

the UK by Brew York because of risk of cans exploding as a result 

of over carbonation. 

 

Recalled product: 

 

Name 

 

Brew York Juice Forsyth 

Pack size 

 

440ml 

Batch code 

 

Gyle 1036 

Best before 

 

23 July 2024 

 

Details of product being recalled are listed in the website of the 

FSA. 

Source Website of the FSA 

https://www.food.gov.uk/news-alerts/alert/fsa-prin-26-2024 

Position of 
CFS 

 Information on product distribution outside the UK is not 

available from the website of the FSA. The Centre for Food 

Safety (CFS) is investigating whether the affected product has 

been imported to Hong Kong and is contacting the relevant 

authority for further information. Preliminary investigation did 

not identify local sale or import of the affected product. 

 Acquisition of the product through online purchase or 

international travel cannot be excluded. 

 Consumers should discard the product and not consume it. 

 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

https://


 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 

 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional 
information 

NA 

Posted on: 4 June 2024 


